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Robert Finley 
Waikiki Neighborhood 

Board 
Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

While the Waikiki Neighborhood board will meet on February 9th to vote on this Bill we 
have heard the complaints and appreciate the action of Rep Tam to attempt to forward 
this bill. 

I personally support the bill and look forward to sending testimony from the Board 
following the vote on Feb 9. 
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Dan M Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I support this bill as a long time resident of Waikiki and for the consideration of the 
seniors in the community. I hope that the passing of this bill will help make Waikiki a 
more livable district for all. 

 



HB-296 
Submitted on: 2/2/2021 1:19:07 PM 
Testimony for CPC on 2/4/2021 2:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Ann S Freed Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

Aloha Chair, Vice Chair and members, 

Oh please pass this bill. As a high rise condo dweller, we need some relief from this 
chronic excessive noise. 

Regards, Ann S. Freed 

 



HB-296 
Submitted on: 2/2/2021 9:06:52 PM 
Testimony for CPC on 2/4/2021 2:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

David Moskowitz Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

Aloha Chair and Comimitter members 

i absolutely support representative tams bill to limit the operating hours for leaf blowers 
usage in the Waikiki Sprcial District. 

Local law enforcement nerds this tool to be able to take action and respond to residents 
and others complaints as these leaf blowers are adding to the noise pollution level in a 
high density zone . 

we need to create a more liveable environment for residents and visitors and all who 
want a sense of calm during the hours when these leaf blowers will have to be silenced  

this is a important new statue especially in these challenging times . 

we need to put all our thought and purpose into improving the quality of life in this area 
which needs now more than ever to be a enjoyable experience for all who live or visit 
waikiki  

Mahalos  

David Moskowitz  
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Jeff Sadino Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I support this Bill. 
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Kyle Vidal Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I write in support of House Bill 296. Noise pollution is an increasing problem within our 
community, and this bill aims to address that. Limiting the hours of use, as well as the 
allowable maximum permitted decibels of noise will provide much needed relief to those 
affected by the noise on a daily basis. I strongly urge all members to consider and 
approve HB296. 
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